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BHD City Council Hearing - Continued

Continuation of public hearing on the Better Housing by Design
Recommended Draft

@ November6,2019 2:00 pm - 5:00 pm

This is a continuation of the City Council public hearing on the
Recommended Draft. The hearing is being continued from October 2,

2019. Testimony is also being taken on draft amendments requested by

City commissioners.

Questions? Contact Bill Cunningham at 503-823-4203

https://www.portland.gov/bps/better-housing/events/2019/11/6/bhd-city-council-hearing-continued

Location

City Hall

1221 SW Fourth Avenue
Portland , OR 97204

Get Directions

More about this location
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